From:

Richard Guzman -NRY

To: Subject: Robert Prato Fwd: SOAR-CA

Date:

Monday, April 09, 2007 2:38:58 PM

Bob - John Lubinksi will be out until Thursday afternoon (scheduled to be back in the office at 2pm on 4/12). I recommend we reschedule the Tuesday 2:45 meeting to 4/12 after 2pm or 4/13.

Rich

>>> Robert Prato 04/09/2007 11:29 AM >>> To All

With the issuing of the SRM resulting in an accelerated schedule a lot has happened. We need to meet to discuss schedule, plant participation, and information request. I performed a busy search and found tomorrow as the earliest time we would all be available to meet. No conference rooms are available at that time. We can all squeeze into John Monninger's office if need be unless you have a better place for us to meet. Please let us know if this is a good time.

Thanks!

Bob

M/15